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September 13, 2023 

 

 

Subject:  FY 2023 ARPA Emergency Medical Providers Grant 

 

Dear Mayor and Board of Aldermen, 

 

I brought before you in June a list of grants that we applied for.  One of those was the 2023 ARPA Emergency 

Medical Providers Grant in the amount of $39,560.00.  This grant would be to purchase some Advanced Life 

Support training equipment for our medical first responders.  This would require a match of 50% ($19,780.00) 

that we plan to include in our 2024 budget request.  Please see the text of the award letter with the reduced 

amount that was awarded as well as the city’s match.  We are asking for a motion to authorize the mayor to 

sign the sub-award agreement to accept this award and begin the procurement process. 

 

“Thank you for your recent application submission to the SFY 2023 American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) State 

and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF) Emergency Medical Service Providers Grant (EMSPG).  Your 

application has been selected for funding in the amount of $19,780.00.  As a condition of the award, you are 

required to contribute a cost match in the amount of $19,780.00 of non-Federal funds, or fifty (50) percent of 

the total approved project costs of $39,560.00.  Please note, total projects costs may exceed the amount listed 

in this letter as the maximum amount of cost match required to receive the maximum award is $20,000.00.” 

 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 573-243-1010 or jmouser@jacksonfire.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Mouser 

Fire Chief 

Jackson Fire Rescue 

503 S. Hope St. 

Jackson, MO  63755 

573-243-5740 (fax) 

jmouser@jacksonfire.org 
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